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20th May 2021 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

 

Re: 2nd Dose Vaccine at City Clinic Port Louis 

 

The vaccination for the second dose of Astra Zeneca/Covishield at City Clinic Port Louis will in fact take 

place on Thursday 27th and Friday 28th May 2021.  

 

You and your relatives should have by now received what’s app messages confirming the allocated slots 

(time and date) for the appointments.  

 

You are kindly requested to respect the slots allocated to you to ensure a smooth running of the 

vaccination process and to avoid long waiting periods. You are also reminded that you must adhere to 

sanitary protocols by wearing your face masks and keeping social distance at all times.  

 

Should there be any issue, you are kindly requested to contact the Clinic directly on 2061606 or 

58020789 or via email on medical@cityclinic.mu and they will do their best to assist you.  

 

Stay safe! 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Mayuri D. Bunwaree-Ramlackhan 

Secretary of the Bar Council 
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